
 

 
 

 
CUPERTINO FINE ARTS COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Fine Arts Commission 
scheduled for Monday, September 24, 2018, is hereby cancelled for a lack of quorum.  
 
The next special meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 22, 2018 

 
       

Dated this 17th day of September, 2018 
 
       

 /s/Catarina Kidd   
        Catarina Kidd, Senior Planner 
       Staff Liaison 
 


